Dear Lambec Family and Friends, 
Registration for the Summer Camp Season is open!  Go to the new website, camplambec.com to explore the options and register online.  We have two new youth camp opportunities as well as an expanded family camp offering to attract former Westminster Highland campers.  There is a copy of the brochure on the website that describes all the summer camp offerings.
We will be offering an Exploration Camp Day on Saturday, May 6th to have potential campers come and experience a sample of the youth and family camp activities while embracing the atmosphere of Camp Lambec.  People can even register to stay Friday evening or Saturday evening in one of the cabins to immerse themselves fully in the camp environment.  Do you have a friend or two, a child or teen in the neighborhood, a cousin or an entire family that would benefit from “trying camp out for a day” before committing to a week this summer?  This is an opportunity to bring them or send them to experience Camp Lambec.  More details will be available on the website camplambec.com in the weeks ahead, along with the registration process.
Work of upgrading and expanding the lower bathhouse is underway and should be complete by May.  Cabin #7 has had a complete renovation and now includes a bathroom complete with toilet, sink, and shower.  All the cabins have now been painted on the exterior.  We are beginning work on a series of ramps and a new flag plaza should be complete for this summer.
We are beginning a series of spring workdays beginning Saturday, April 1st starting at 9:00 a.m.  There is plenty of tree limb clean up, log splitting, painting, and general maintenance items that we could use some help with.  We will continue to have workdays throughout the spring, April 15th, April 29th, May 13th, May 27th, and June 10th, before our summer season of camping begins.  There will be a wide variety of tasks to be completed to have the camp ready for a full season of activities and programs.
We are looking for summer staff!  Positions include Assistant Summer Director, Hospitality Coordinator, Kitchen Manager and Cook, Assistant Kitchen Manager and Cook, Hospitality Staff.  This will be a Discipleship Team of older youth, young adults, and adults to offer Lambec hospitality to all that will come to engage in the programs and activities of the summer camps.  Contact Pastor Dennis Molnar, 412-389-6844 if you or someone you know might be interested in being part of our discipleship team.  Applications will be available through the website soon.
Watch for more weekly updates and more on the new website in the weeks ahead as we gear up for a new season of camping and continue to celebrate 75 years of Camp Ministry and Mission!
Please contact me if you have any questions or need clarification on anything related to Camp Lambec!
Pastor Dennis Molnar, Transitional Director of CAPNWP and Camp Lambec
dennis.molnar@camplambec.com
412-389-6844
